
 

 

 

 
DATE:        October 13, 2023 

TO:             Mayor and City Council 

CC:             Zach Walker, City Manager        

FROM:       Adam Norris, Deputy City Manager  

SUBJECT: Sawvel and Associates Proposed Scope of Work 

 
The proposed scope of work and fee from Sawvel and Associates is being finalized and will be added to the 

City Council Agenda once completed.  


